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What has been happening this week?  

In RE…  Th e children enjoyed painting beautiful pictures of mosques, exploring their unique designs and 

colours. 

 In English…The children have been learning how to write a clear summary of a chapter by describing the 

beginning =, middle, and end events. 

 In Maths…The children have been learning how to identify a whole by looking at shapes and quantities.  

In Geography… The children explored and compared the capital cities of England and Brazil, learning 

about their different features and culture. 

In Art… The children worked together with the Mice class, to create a massive guinea pig collage, using 

colour pieces of paper, that they made and ripped, to make an eye-catching display. 

In PE…  The children have been practising the Minnis Run, building their stamina and speed for sports 

day.  

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Head teacher award - Poppy, for being quietly committed and consistently working hard behind the 

scenes. You create focus and determination every day. Well done. 

Work on the Wall - Well done Martha and Lucian for showing amazing writing stamina and using exciting 

vocabulary to make a clear summary for a chapter. You used full sentences, capital letters and punctua-

tion correctly, showing clear ownership of your writing. 

Worship this week: This week it has been Christian Aid week. We learnt about a community in Guate-

mala who have been supported by Christian Aid to upskill and develop their land to produce Cacao and 

crops.  

Reminders & Messages  

Wishing you all a happy and restful hal term break, thank you for your continued support. 


